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Hello Everyone,
Welcome back to Spring and Summer! For most of us here on the East Coast, it 
was a very long winter, but the snow is melting and it’s getting greener every 
day.  I hope everyone had a healthy, enjoyable winter and is gearing up for 
another fun summer in Ward’s Cove.    

We have a few announcements to note:

Obituaries
As most of you already know, we lost some of our special Ward’s Cove friends 
this year … in January, Charlotte May and Harold Witten and, just recently, Ben 
Norton and Jim Connors. Our sincerest condolences to the families and loved 
ones.  We have made donations to the Sebago Fire & EMS in their memory. 

New Website
A new website was created – www.LISWardsCove.com .  You will find useful 
information on the site including meeting dates, events, and resources.  
You also can now PAY and SUBMIT your dues/spraying form online as well.  
Go here to do so > http://LISWardsCove.com

Mosquito Spraying
Approved at the August 2014 LIS Meeting, this year’s spraying service will be 
provided by Mosquito Squad and will automatically INCLUDE TWO TREAT-
MENTS per your location in late June and late July. The majority felt that one 
treatment per season is not effective and we were able to solidify a great deal 
for two treatments per household, a good savings over last year’s price. The 
Barrier Spray will be applied around the exterior of your home and throughout 
your yard to target not only mosquitoes, but ticks, flies, fleas and other biting 
bugs.  The LIS will also be paying for treatment in the beach area.

Single Lot Treatment - $99.00

Double Lot Treatment - $179.00

Triple Lot Treatment - $249.00

Meeting Dates
10AM – On the beach

Saturday, June 27

Saturday, July 25

Saturday, August 22Pay Dues & Spraying 

Fees Online at 

www.LISWardsCove.com  

We urge ALL members to please attend Society 
meetings. We want EVERYONES input!!!

Also, please note this is a voting year.  Nomina-
tions for new LIS Officers and Board Members 
will take place on Saturday June 27, with the 
voting on Saturday, July 25th.  



www.LISWardsCove.com

Visit Our New Website www.LISWardsCove.com

Treasurer’s Report

Meeting Dates
10AM – On the beach

Saturday, June 27

Saturday, July 25

Saturday, August 22

$16,323.72

(150.00)

(235.00)

(17.17)

$15,921.55

Beginning Balance
9-1-14

Memoriam Donations
Accountant and State

of Maine Filing Fees
Website Domain

Ending Balance
 4-17-15

Events
Events are created by LIS Members on a volunteer basis. We welcome all 
members to participate in helping with all events, especially the Annual 
Potluck. If you are interested in organizing or helping in any way, please 
contact Keely Cameron or Lisa Larkin.

Friday, July 24
Kid’s Games – 6:00PM/On the Beach
All kids in the Cove are welcome to participate in the fun games – relays, sack 
and swim races, etc. Pizza party for the kids will be held prior to the event at 
5:00PM

Saturday, July 25
Scavenger Hunt – 10AM/Bottom of Sarah Lane
Bring a bag and a pen to collect and cross off your items! Teams will be made 
and lists handed out at 10AM.

Annual LIS Potluck Supper – 6:00PM/On the Beach
Main course will be provided with LIS Members bringing one casserole/dessert 
per household. 4th Annual Talent Show and DJ/Karaoke to follow

Saturday, August 8
Ice Cream Party on the Beach

HouseKeeping
   • Sebago Dock & Lift will put in both docks by June 15th

   • Volunteers needed/welcome to help with the swim ropes, float and dock

   • New volleyball net will be purchased/set up by July 4 

Safety
Please drive carefully through our Cove.  There are so many kids running 
around that we need to take extra effort on our streets.

Clean Up
Please remember to keep our beach (and roads) clean.  As it is used by a lot of 
our members daily throughout the summer, it won’t ever be perfect, but if we 
can all take care of our own trash and the occasional miscellaneous items that 
are left behind, the view will be much more enjoyable for all.

Respect
As always, please respect all neighbors with noise levels and trespassing.  We 
all love our special community for different reasons, so let’s continue to make 
it a place everyone can enjoy.

Pay Dues & Spraying 

Fees Online at 

www.LISWardsCove.com  


